YEAR 7 2020

Orientation Day

Tuesday 3 December 2019

9:30am to 1:00pm

An invitation is extended to all Year 6 students attending Katoomba High
School in 2020.

The day will be a great opportunity for you to:
e  Meet other Year 7 students

e Meetand talk with some school staff: the Principal, the Deputy
Principal, School Captains and your Year 7 Adviser

e  Tour the school

e  Ask questions about next year and feel a little bit more relaxed about
starting high school

e  Participate in a mini lesson

Watch a Drama/Music Performance

Students are asked to make their own way to and from Katoomba High
School and bring a pencil case, paper and food for recess. A sausage sizzle
will be provided at lunch.

NOTE - If students have a medical condition and/or require medication on
the day please contact the school as soon as possible to obtain the
necessary medication forms for completion.



